State of Qonnecticut
SENATE DEMOCRATS (e AL -

STATE CAPITOL
HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06106-1591

January 8, 2019

Honorable Denise Merrill
Secretary of State

State Capitol, Room 104
210 Capitol Avenue
Hartford, CT 06106

Dear Madam Secretary,

Pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes Section 9-215, please allow this letter to serve as a
formal notification of my intention to resign as a member-elect of the Connecticut Senate for the
3% District effective at the close of business on January 8, 2019. As a result, I will not be taking
my seat as a member of the 2019-2020 legislature when it convenes on January 9, 2019.

It has been my great honor to setrve as a member of the Connecticut Senate and I will cherish my
time there always.

Cc:  Martin M. Looney, President Pro Tempore
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SENATE DEMOCRATS

STATE CAPITOL
HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06106-1551

J ahuary 8,2019

Honorable Denise Mextill
Secretary of State

State Capitol, Room 104
210 Capitol Avenue
Hartford, CT 06106

Dear Madam Secretary,

Pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes Section 9-215, please allow this letter to serve as a
formal notification of my intention to resign as a member-elect of the Connecticut Senate for the
5 Dyistrict effective at the close of business on January 8, 2019. As a result, I will not be taking
my seat as a member of the 2019-2020 legislature when it convenes on January 9, 2019.

It has been my great honor to serve as a member of the Connecticut Senate and I will cherish my
time there always.

Sincerely,
Beth Bye

Cc:  Martin M, Looney, President Pro Tempore
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STATE CAPITOL
HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06106-1591

January 8, 2019

Honorable Denise Merrill
Secretary of State

State Capitol, Room 104
210 Capitol Avenue
Hartford, CT 06106

Dear Madam Secretary,

Pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes Section 9-215, please allow this letter to serve as a
formal notification of my intention to resign as a member-elect of the Connecticut Senate for the
6™ District effective at the close of business on January 8,2019. As aresult, I will not be taking

my seat as a member of the 2019-2020 legislature when it convenes on January 9,2019.

It has been my great honor to serve as a member of the Connecticut Senate and 1 will cherish my
time there always.

Sincerely,

Terry Getratana

Ce:  Martin M. Looney, President Pro Tempore
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